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COVID-19: Restart and Recovery Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the expenditures of $39.1 million for COVID-19 related activities forecasted to 
December 31, 2020, and provide the Chief Executive Officer delegated authority up to 
$15 million in order to implement any additional measures necessary to protect health 
and safety. 
 

2. Request the Chief Executive Officer in partnership with the City of Toronto to continue 
engaging the provincial and federal governments to advocate for ongoing operating 
funding and the development of a sustainable funding model for public transit. 


